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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
Travel Lane Reduction/Closure 

 
PEARL STREET BRIDGE 

 
Contract crews will be staging equipment and performing maintenance work on 

the Pearl Street Bridge beginning Monday, October 8th at 7:00 a.m. 
 

This work will require travel lane reductions with one lane north bound and one lane 
south bound remaining open. 

 
Temporary signage, barricades and flagmen will be in place to direct motorists. 

 
Motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes during construction as delays should 

be anticipated. If in this area, motorists should exercise extreme caution when encountering 
work crews. 

 

Work is anticipated to be completed by close of business Tuesday, October 9th. 
 

For further information or questions, contact the City Engineering Department at (315) 
785-7740. 


